15 July 2011

To Whom It May Concern:

The purpose of this letter is to affirm that the Textbook Savings Plan for Rio Salado College meets the criteria of an Innovation credit for the AASHE STARS assessment.  As the Vice President of Business Services, I oversaw the partnership between Rio Salado College and Pearson Custom Publishing and Follett Higher Education Group in this unique and innovative program.   Within the past three academic years, continual savings have been available to students as more custom textbooks were provided across disciplines at the College.   Students were able to immediately benefit from the savings, making a college education more affordable and accessible to all.  The program is in response to Rio Salado’s College commitment to the Triple Bottom Line. 
Sincerely,

Todd Simmons
Vice President of Business Services
Rio Salado College
